
St
Martin’s Newsletter

Attendance  
PreSchool– 82% 5 Lates 

Year R – 95% 2 Lates 

Year 1 – 92% 1 Lates 

Year 2 – 93% 3 Lates 

*Year 3 – 90% 11 Lates* 

Year 4 – 91% 4 Lates 

Year 5 – 90% 7 Lates 

Year 6 – 97% 2 Lates 

 *Well done to year 3, this 

week’s Dojo Champs* 

Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Friday 9th May 

Attendance 
We have achieved a whole school 

attendance of 91.8% this week. 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone who got a 

certificate this week.  

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of 

being Kind Respectful and 

Responsible.  

NURSERY: Star- Carson F 

Value-  Layla C 

YEAR R: Star- Amira A 

Purple tie- Isla B 

Value-  Georgie J 

YEAR 1: Star- Connor McN 

Purple tie- Elexis S 

Value-  Ellenor MK 

YEAR 2: Star- Marley MP 

Purple tie- Jasmine D 

Value-  Ruby-Rae C 

YEAR 3: Star- Demi W 

Purple tie- Harper MK 

Value-  Abigael M 

YEAR 4: Star- Damien C 

Purple tie- Tyler R 

Value-  Tommy H 

YEAR 5: Star- Lucas B 

Purple tie- Aoife N 

Value-  Eli W 

YEAR 6: Star- Winnie S 

Purple tie- Maisie J 

Value-  Roman B 

St Martin’s Stars 

VE Day 

The children have learned a 

lot about VE day this week and 

enjoyed celebrating it today. 

Photos will be shared on our 

FB page. 

 

Wednesday Word 

The Wednesday Word is a resource for 

parents to use when discussing 

the weekly Gospel’s with their families. 

 

Pre-School Places 
We have almost filled all the places 

for September so if you are wanting 

a place for your child please 

complete a registration form and 

hand it in as soon as possible. Places 

are limited and once full any new 

applications will go on a waiting list.  

 

SAT’s Next Week 

Next week is the Y6 SATs. All of the 

tests will be done in the morning, and 

it is really important that the children 

come into school early so they can 

settle and we can support them with 

any nerves. Because of this, School 

will be supplying free breakfast to all 

of the Y6 pupils. They should come in 

at 8.15am and enter through the front 

office entrance (not the church). If 

your child is booked into breakfast 

club we will collect them from the hall. 

Try to do nice things over the 

weekend to support their mental 

wellbeing and get lots of rest. They 

will enjoy a lovely treat on Friday to 

celebrate all their hard work.  

 

 
For Parents 

Friday 16th May 9.10am: 

Y4 Assembly  

 

 

 

Warm Weather 

Please remember to apply suncream 

before the children come to school. 

We do have dispensers to enable 

them to top up but sometimes they 

forget. Also send them in with plenty 

of water to keep hydrated throughout 

the day.  

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/leader?pid=MTA101634&p=2&v=155.3


  

Safety Advice 
This guide shares essential advice for keeping children safe around roads, highlighting practical 

steps like staying visible, reducing distractions and recognising hidden dangers. 

 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/safety-on-the-road

